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There is Not one legitimate reason for HB 3075 to ever have been introduced. The 

timelines of it tells any Oregon resident all they need to know. Measure 114 was 

written as it was with the intent of getting it passed so that this bill, now known as HB 

3075, could be introduced to amend measure 114 once passed. The goal was simple 

for those who introduced 114 and 3075 - get in the door, then forcibly take what they 

really want. 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3075 in full. Each word written therein represents a direct 

assault on American ideals, liberty, and the American constitution. It is filled with 

ambiguity, and screams to Oregonians, “we want the government to have there 

power to rule you without question, and for you to be blind to our actions to prevent 

criticism.” 

 

Stay in your place, as servants of the people, and stop trying to force vile legislative 

action designed to destroy America on God, honest, law-biding Oregonians.  


